
Subject: [Fwd: The Residents Parking Only has been successful]
Date: Mon, 08 Nov 2004 15:42:22 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: The Residents Parking Only has been successful
Date: Mon, 08 Nov 2004 15:15:16 -0800

From: M E Craver <mecraver@shaw.ca>
To: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>, Senior Management Committee <managecomm@dnv.org>

CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, Maureen Bragg <m.bragg@shaw.ca>

For Mayor and Council's information.  This was in response to Ms. Rogers' reply to my concern about malicious misinformation
being spread about me, etc. on the NSMB.com bulletin board, -- and my concerns for the plans for our area regarding the "staging and
parking" up here.  We wish to keep our RPO status, as it is an experiment that has worked well to keep this area livable and peaceful.
Thank you.  

Sincerely,
Monica Craver
North Vancouver 
V7K2R3

-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: Re: NSMB Bulletin Board - Front Page of the OUTLOOK

Date: Mon, 08 Nov 2004 15:03:19 -0800
From: M E Craver <mecraver@shaw.ca>

To: Susan Rogers <Susan_Rogers@dnv.org>
CC: Richard Walton <richard_walton@dnv.org>, James Ridge <James_Ridge@dnv.org>, Donna Howes

<engineering@dnv.org>
References: <8C8D665AE92D4643801E806BC27EC1947CFF03@mail2003.cdnv.dnv.ca>

Thank you for your consideration, Susan.  When planning for Fromme mountain please put yourself in the residents' shoes.  Would
you want this element in your backyard? It is one of the few places to live in DNV that is still a peacable one,  and many of us have
lived here for over 15 years.  On November 18th, we hope you have planned for the Residents Only Parking to remain in effect in our
neighbourhood, as it has been successful as an experiment, controlling mountain biking  and commercial dog walking in Mountain
View Park.  I do not wish to have to go around and collect another petition, as it is clear this experiment has worked, and should
remain in effect as long as mountain biking is accessible in Mountain View Park, and other access points in the RPO designated area.  

People do not feel safe against the intimidating bikers, and the NSMB.com board tells it all with its attempts to discredit me, and
spread outright lies to others in order to "shut me down" and make me worry about my safety, and the safety of those who live in my
neighbourhood (who may or may not show up on the 18th with the biker presence there). Many of these folks are oldtimers who have
lived here for 30 and 40 years.  

Please include the RPO in your plans, as it is clear that Fromme is going to go to the bikers, and all we ask for is a peacable
neighbourhood, like we have had over the past year or so.  Thank you, Susan.  (We just need small signage near Mountain View Park
and other strategic areas, reminding folk about the RPO area, as many see no signs and get ticketed, and then complain about lack of
signage in the area.  That is the only real problem we have had with the RPO).  Take care, and see you on the 18th.

Susan Rogers wrote:

Dear Monica,

 
Thank you for your letter which has been taken under consideration. 

 
Susan Rogers

 

1 of 1 11/9/04 11:32 PM

[Fwd: The Residents Parking Only has been successful]


